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Our Management Team 

 

Community Manager: 

Heather Wiley 

 

Culinary Coordinator: 

Regina O’Malley 

 

Life Enrichment Coordinator: 

Terese Voll 

 

 

 

The Atrium is excited to 

start a fresh new year. 

Through the twists and 

turns of 2020, we have 

learned lessons, lost loved 

ones, and let new friends 

in.  

 

Our community is ever 

evolving and we are ready 

for the next chapter this 

new year has in store. 

 



New Year’s Eve Word Scramble! 

Utwdcono: ______________ 

Ebeltreca:_______________ 

Idgitmhn:_______________ 

Ecrotitn:________________ 

Hserec:_________________ 

Sinoerustol:______________ 

Rpyta:__________________ 

Apelssrkr:_______________ 

Kinsamereo:______________ 

 

Happy Birthday To 

 

 Lonna  Jan 23 

 

Each month, our residents ring in 

a new year and we can’t help but     

celebrate with them! Our celebri-

ties wake up to a decorated door, 

a     specialty snack, and a gather-

ing of their friends. We enjoy 

making our residents feel amazing 

on their day!  



 

      

 Life Enrichment Coordinator-Terese Voll 

 

Residents enjoyed making Christmas deco-
rations for our staff and residents Christ-
mas party. They strung single pieces of col-
ored paper together to make a beautiful 
chain of garland.  

 

 Our staff selected a resident and bought a 
specialized gift. Everyone should open 
something special on Christmas morning!  

Community Relations Coordina-

tor—Karrie Jerdee 

 

2020 was definitely a year to remem-

ber. We made new friends, lost loved 

ones, and tried our hardest to make 

the best of a global pandemic.  

We enjoyed weekly dance parties, Fri-

day Floats, and daily activities.  

Our time together was spent with love 

and laughter that we intend on keep-

ing throughout 2021.  

The new year will bring more friends, 

new surprises, and hopefully we will 

be able to spend lost time with our 

families.  



Resident Spotlight:  Meet Linda 

 

Linda is an amazing addition to our communi-

ty. She has 3 wonderful children whom she 

speaks of often.   

Linda’s favorite season is summer. Linda en-

joyed going camping with her son, Matt. “Matt 

would find the best places to visit. He never 

worried about a schedule, Matt made sure we 

had a great time.  

Linda’s favorite activity is walking. She is an 

avid member of our daily walkers club.  

We are thankful to have Linda as a member of 

 our  community. 

Staff Spotlight: Meet Ana! 

Ana has been bringing joy to our residents 

since Dec 2019 and has enjoyed every mo-

ment of her time at The Atrium.  “I enjoy see-

ing the residents and staff. Everyone had 

great vibes. It makes you want to stand up in 

the morning and see them.” 

When Ana is not working, she enjoys roller-

blading, a scoop of rainbow sherbet, and 

learning more about her culture. Ana is from 

Ecuador and often shares her culture’s tradi-

tional dishes with her coworkers.  

Ana is an amazing addition to The Atrium 

and we are proud to call her our own! 


